
Notes from the NCC Committee Meeting 2024 

Present: Jan, Jill, Todd, Kay


1. Provisional budget of $25k for the Opera Festival was accepted.


2. Subscriptions, set at $200 p.a. are coming in. 


3. Agreed that Alli Cormack is to become an “Honorary” member of the Choir.


4. Generous donations have been promised to the choir. $5000 x 2, $1000, and $500.


5. 88 members have enrolled for the Opera Festival, some may not be able to attend due to ill 
health.  5 interested people have contacted the Committee. 


6. Separation of Committee and Production is working well. Production team for 2024:

	 	 Website / Front of House - Sarah Holmes

	 	 Stage Manager - Ann Briggs

	 	 Membership Coordinator / Social media/advertising - Gretchen Howard

	 	 Design - Suzie Peacock

	 	 Special Projects - Todd Padgett

	 	 Librarians - Sarah Potter / Patti Martin

	 	 Sponsorship - Joe Waller

	 	 Events - Alli Cormack


7.  As the tasks of the membership coordinator does not encompass pastoral care, Committee    

     agreed that Jan will approach Rosemary (soprano), Kay (alto), Noel (tenor) and Graeme (bass)      

     to take on the role for their respective sections. 



